
February Highlight on Youth
“Dedicated to preparing ALL students to become lifelong learners, caring individuals, and responsible citizens.”



Menomonie High School
● MHS Mustang Leadership and Unified Peer 

Partners competed in a basketball game during 
Cabin Fever Week.

● The MHS Science Olympiad Team continues 
their successful season with a win at the 
UW-River Falls Invite.

● The MHS Varsity Dance Team won the Big 
River Conference Hip Hop category while the 
MHS JV Dance Team was overall Conference 
Champions.

● The MHS and MMS Bands provided a great 
atmosphere at Menomonie High Gym before at 
recent basketball game.

● Mustang Preview Night was held for our current 
8th Grade Families to learn more about what 
academic and co-curricular activities MHS has 
to offer as these students prepare for their 9th 
grade year.



Menomonie Middle School

High school students taught leadership 
and high school readiness skills to our 
8th grade students in theri LEAD 
classes.



Downsville Elementary School
Kindergarten performed reader’s 
theater of The Mitten by Jan Brett. 

The skating rink is open! All hands 
are on deck helping tie skates 
before heading out. The students 
use the chairs for balance if they 
need to. We’re grateful to the 
Downsville Sportsman’s Club and 
PTC for purchasing about 15 new 
pairs of skates last year. 



Knapp Elementary School

Students have been enjoying playing on 
the snow hills, sledding, and painting 
the snow during recess!

Students participating in AIM (Arts 
Integration Menomonie) used legos to 
build the settings for their writings.



Oaklawn Elementary School

Top 3 Sellers for 
PTO’s 

fundraiser 
received 

certificates of 
appreciation

Excited third graders from 
each classroom take their turn 
leading the daily Pledge of 
Allegiance over the PA system

Students 
having fun  
at the PTO
Family 
Snowflake 
Dance 



River Heights Elementary School
We continue to focus on 
student behavior at River 
Heights, and recognizing 
students for doing an 
exceptional job of being 
respectful, responsible, and 
safe.

Nicole Cook from AIM also 
joined our 3rd grade 
classrooms to work on Lego 
STEAM kits!



Wakanda Elementary School

Our Fifth Grade hosted their National 
Park Ranger Night and Chili Dinner 
Fundraiser. Each student engaged in a 
public speaking opportunity in which 
they shared information about their 
National Park.


